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AAU family exchange Eid Greetings

Al Ain University of Science and Technology Family, Abu Dhabi Campus, exchanged the Eid
greetings on the occasion of Eid Al Fitr, with the presence of Dr. Amer Qasem, AAU Vice
President, Deputy Deans and academic and administrative staffs.

This meeting comes in order to exchange greetings and blessings between the employees to

strengthen the bonds of interdependence and to exchange congratulations on this occasion in a
brotherly atmosphere among the university staff.
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